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During the integration, there were a few changes to the data collected on the monthly session form in 
PIE for MATCH & TF-CBT. Here’s a list of the changes below:  

1. % time with caregiver, % of time with child, AND % of time with caregiver and child  
questions are no longer asked on the monthly session form. Instead they are asked at 
discharge.  

2. Data on the number of no shows and cancellations are no longer asked.  

3. The number of visits are no longer asked on the monthly session form. Instead, the monthly 
session forms ask clinicians to indicate if the child was seen in the month, and the number of 
visits is asked at discharge. For outpatient provider care clinics (OPCCs), the monthly session 
form and discharge facesheets populate the number of visits in the model based on the activity 
occurrence data. (The number of visits on the discharge form is updated whenever an activity is 
saved on the activity occurrences page.) There are links on these pages that direct to the 
Activity Occurrences page. Depending on your agency’s data entry processes, it is advisable to 
instruct clinicians on whether or not to ignore the Go to Activity Occurrences link on the 
monthly session form. 

We have updated paper monthly session and discharge forms for TF-CBT and MATCH-ADTC reflecting 
the above changes.  
 
 
 

 


